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“The Care and 
Feeding of 

Evidence-Based 
Medicine ”

Dr. Frank L Tabrah, Emeritus Professor of Family Medicine and Community Health, 
& Physiology, joined the U. H. School of Medicine in 1963 as Clinical Professor of 
Pharmacology while practicing plantation medicine in Kohala, Hawaii, where he was 
also a Pediatric Consultant for the State Health Department.  His research interests 
have included Polynesian plant & marine pharmacology & electromagnetic field 
effects on living systems. Dr. Tabrah has had public health experience in 
Micronesia and Nigeria, lists 56 peer reviewed publications, & is the author of 
Health Care, Hawaii Style, Model for The Nation, which explores past & present 
health practices in Hawaii & the nation.

Dr. Tabrah’s presentation, “The Care and Feeding of Evidence Based Medicine” 
rises out of current media and insurance payment issues in health care & the uses 
of evidence-based information for Public Health planning and patient care. 
Comment & discussion by participants will be a welcome addition to the 
presentation. Evidence-Based Medicine has many facets—please come &  join the 
discussion.

Date: Thursday, Oct. 20, 2011 Time: 12:00‐1:00pm

Location: UH‐Manoa, Biomed D‐207

For more Information, contact Nancy Partika: nantika@hawaii.edu


